
Haverhill School Committee 
Safety Subcommittee 

4 Summer Street    Haverhill Massachusetts 01830    (978) 374-3405
Visit us at www.Hillie.org

October 15, 2019


Mrs. Linda Koutoulas, City Clerk

Four Summer Street, Room 118

Haverhill, MA 01830


Dear Mrs. Koutoulas:


The Safety Subcommittee of the Haverhill School Committee 
will meet on Friday, October 18, 2019 beginning at 9:00 am in 
the Superintendent’s Conference Room, City Hall, Room 206, 
Four Summer Street, Haverhill, MA.  


The agenda is enclosed.


Sincerely,


Scott Wood, Jr. 

Scott Wood, Jr., Chairperson
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